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FALL & WINTER 2023

MESSAGE FROM
MAYOR ERIC HAAS

CITY ADMINISTRATOR UPDATES
As usual, it’s been a very busy year. Our Public
Works crews have been preparing our streets for
repaving with curb and sidewalk repair. The
streets being repaved by the city this year are
Tremont Ave, Chalfonte Ct, Waterworks Rd,
Miami Pkwy, Burney Ln, and Kyles Ln.
Additionally, the state repaved Fort Thomas Ave
and will finish the last section next month. I
appreciate the patience that the community has
shown to the road crews during all the
disruption.  

We are conducting a detailed city-wide road
analysis this year to provide more data to
determine which roads will be selected for next
year and beyond. It will be a great tool for the
staff to utilize for many years. As we finish out
summer and move into fall and winter, please
remind your friends and family to operate bikes
and scooters in a safe manner.

It’s important to pay attention to pedestrians
and motorists as they both may have trouble
seeing or hearing you pass them.  

We will also be sending information out to golf
cart owners reminding them of the rules for
legally and safely operating golf carts on city
roads. One recent concern was ensuring the
use of child seats for infants and toddlers. Make
sure you are keeping your family and friends
safe as you travel around town and enjoy all
the amenities we have available.  

I look forward to seeing everyone at the
remaining events we have this year, especially
at the Merchants and Music Festival. As
always, please reach out to me with
suggestions or comments regarding city
operations (mkremer@ftthomas.org).

We have had record turnouts and weather
for all of our Spring and Summer events this
year. It has been wonderful to see so many
residents enjoying our events around town
and taking part in them. The 4th of July
celebration specifically was the largest
since 2017. I want to thank our city staff and
boards for all the hard work and long hours
to make these events amazing.   

I’m looking forward to our annual
Merchants and Music Festival on Saturday,
September 23rd at the Tower Park
Amphitheater. The 90s headliners, Sister
Hazel, Tonic, and Vertical Horizon will likely
be one of the best we have had to date.  

City Staff and volunteers have worked over
the last nine months preparing so we hope
you will join in the fun. We also appreciate
the community sponsors who help make
Merchants a success for 19 years now.

We are blessed to have so many great
events within the City and we have so
many still remaining this year. Please
check the events calendar on the Fort
Thomas App to ensure you don’t miss out
on all the fun. I hope you have a great start
to the fall season and I look forward to
seeing you all at our remaining 2023
events! 
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CITY OF 
FORT THOMAS, KENTUCKY

CITY BUILDING
130 NORTH FORT THOMAS AVENUE

FORT THOMAS, KY 41075

HOURS
MONDAY THROUGH FRIDAY

8AM-4:30PM

SATURDAYS IN OCTOBER 8AM-12PM

VISIT FORTTHOMASKY.ORG FOR MORE
INFORMATION.

FOLLOW THE CITY ON INSTAGRAM,
TWITTER, AND FACEBOOK FOR MORE

COMMUNITY UPDATES.

2023 TAX BILLS DUE
OCTOBER 31ST

The City Building will be open
from 8am to 12pm every
Saturday in October for your
convenience. We also have a
new drop box for payments
when we are closed! 

If you have received your tax bill
and have an escrow account,
please forward your tax bill to
your mortgage company for
payment. Please bring the
entire bill when paying in
person. 

Make checks payable to “City of
Fort Thomas”.

FALL LEAF SCHEDULE
POSTED/ SNOW
REMOVAL INFO

The 2023 Leaf schedule has been posted
to the website. 

The cold of winter is coming, and with it
the possibility of snow. The General
Services Department would like to
remind everyone that the main arterial
routes within the City are the first to be
cleared of snow, and then the
connector streets, followed by the side
streets, and are prioritized by the traffic
volume they endure. 

Keep in mind that heavy snowfall may
cause snow plows to leave leftover
snow behind at the entrances of private
drives/walk ways and cannot be
helped. 

If you have to drive in such conditions,
you can help us efficiently remove
snow from the roads by staying least
200 feet behind snowplow equipment,
and by using off street parking
whenever available. 

SAVE THE DATES!

The Fort Thomas Farmers’ Market will host
their holiday markets on November 29,
December 6, and 13 from 3pm-7pm in the
Mess Hall. Interested in participating as a
maker at the Holiday Market? Contact
fortthomasfarmersmarket@gmail.com
for the application and rules. Christmas
will be right around the corner, so start
thinking about shopping local this holiday
season! 


